CITY OF MALDEN

Department of Public Works
356 Commercial Street Malden, MA 02148
Telephone: 781-397-7162 / Fax: 781-397-7372

Robert Knox, Jr., Director of Public Works

Letter of Co-application for CPC Grant

Malden DPW has agreed to be a co-applicant with The Friends of High Rock on a Community Preservation Act
Grant which includes installing a sign identifying the land reserve, picnic tables, a bench near the top and a flag pole
with an American Flag and Vietnam Veterans Memorial Flag.

DPW’s responsibility would be to make sure the trash cans that are already in place are periodically maintained and
that the other structures are safe.

The procurement and installation of said structures will be the responsibility of The Friends of High Rock teamed up
with volunteer Eagle Scouts.

The Friends of High Rock are mainly comprised of Malden Citizens, Naomi Kahn, Shavaun Callahan, Brian
Delacey, David Camell and Stephen Winslow.

Signed,
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